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Seattle Attorneys Share COVID-19 FAQs for Washington
Employers
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Seattle lawyers Catharine L. Morisset, Scott Prange and Nate Bailey prepared a legal alert that

was published by the Vancouver Business Journal, addressing some frequently asked questions

from Washington employers about the COVID-19 pandemic. The authors offer answers for various

businesses, including retail, restaurant and recreational establishments, and discuss topics like

WARN Act notices, what qualifies as an “essential” business and what penalties businesses could

potentially face if they get it wrong. 

To read the full article, visit the Vancouver Business Journal.
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